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April 22, 1983

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administration
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region II
P. O. Box 2203
Atlanta, GA 303001

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Reference: NRC License SNM-1097, Docket #70-1113

Subject: REVISIONS 'IO FUNDAMENTAL NUCLEAR MATERIAL CONTROL PLAN

Pursuant to the revised instructions contained in 10 CFR 70.32(c)
issued in 48 FR 5886 on February 9, 1983, General Electric Company
hereby submits the latest revision (dated 4/22/83) to the

Fundamental Nuclear Material Control Plan (FNMCP) for the fuel

f abrication f acility in Wilmington, North Carolina.

Attachment 1 contains a descriptive listing of the changes made6

which will not require NRC approval prior to implementation, and
Attachment 2 contains the revised pages.

Pursuant to 10 CPR 2.790(d), General Electric requests that this
information be withheld from public disclosure as this material
identifies General Electric procedures for safeguarding licensed
special nuclear material.

General Electric Company would be pleased to discuss this matter
further with you or your staff as you deem necessary.

Very truly yours,

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY
1
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Charles M. Vaughan, Manager
Licensing & Nuclear Materials Management
M/C J26
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